
 
 

After its US Tour, the D12 will be presented at the Concours d’Elegance of Chantilly, on September 25, 2022. 

 

Magny-Cours (September 24, 2022) – French manufacturer Delage-Automobiles will present its Hypercar, the 

D12, at the Concours d’Elegance of Chantilly on Sunday September 25, 2022. 

In the wake of its American tour, which saw the D12 be presented in Los Angeles, at the Pebble Beach Concours 

d'Elegance, then on the Laguna Seca and Spring Mountain tracks where it covered several demonstration laps, 

followed by Las Vegas, then Miami (within the “Delage of Florida” Showroom), and finally The Bridge in the 

Hamptons; the D12 returns to France. 

After the Concours d'Elegance of Chantilly, it will participate in the "POG Tour" (by the famous automotive 

influencer POG), before being presented in Monaco on the sidelines of the Yacht Show. 

Then the D12 prototype will resume its development within the Delage factory in Magny-Cours. 

   

 

 

To contact Delage-Automobiles: medias@delage-automobiles.com 
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